
Due to a directive from the Governor of Pennsylvania, NPSD will be closed on Monday, 
March 16, 2020. As a result the pre-proposal meeting will be cancelled. Responses to 
questions received to date are posted to www.npenn.org/bidspec. If you have any 
further questions please forward them to skrocksb@npenn.org. Please 
check www.npenn.org/bidspec website for updates.   
 
The due date for proposals will remain the same, March 27, 2020 at 2:00 PM. Physical 
copies must be mailed to the district, see address below.   
 
     North Penn School District 
     Attn: Steve Skrocki, Chief Financial Officer 
     401 East Hancock Street 
     Lansdale, PA 19446 
  
NPSD will accept an electronic copy of your proposal, please forward 
to skrocksb@npenn.org. However, please note that a physical copy is still 
required to be mailed to the district by the due date. If the file size is larger than 25MB, 
please feel free to share the electronic version via a file share platform, such as 
Dropbox. 
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